Curriculum Committee Meeting Minutes December 8th, 2021

Call to order at 5:30
Present

Paul Donahue
Jason Bauer
Craig Deere
Kyle Anderson
Anne Dorn
Kevin McDonald
Cheri Wysong
Lisa Mayhall
Priscilla Maxwell
DeeAnna Stalets

Motion to Approve the Minutes from December 2nd, 2020 was made by Mr. Deere and 2nd by
Mrs. Stalets. Mrs. Maxwell and Mr.McDonald went through the course changes for 2022-23.
Motion to approve these changes was made by Mrs. Dorn, 2nd by Mrs. Wysong. All approved.
See Attached for summary of changes.

Mr. Donahue reviewed the mandated course and mandated unit of study changes for the next
few years. Mr. Bauer indicated that ISBE is going to send out guidance of the Sex Education
changes in April, so we table that discussion until we have the guidance.

Mr. Donahue gave a brief status of where we are at in the process of reviewing our math
curriculum.

Mr. McDonald is wanting to add Title | next year to the High School. We could pay for this for
the first couple of years out of ESSR Funding.

Mr. Donahue stated that the administrative team is in a planning stage to improve the RTI
programs at all schools.

Mr. Anderson would like to see students selling and making the advertisements for the Video
board for football games. Discussion was held on doing some things like Toimmy TV group in
Taylorville does.

Motion to adjourn at 6:31 by Mr. Anderson and 2nd by Mrs. Mayhall



